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Mountain Valley’s The Humble Hare Shop  

Appeals for Volunteers  

Mount Airy, NC – Mountain Valley is seeking volunteers for The Humble Hare, its new nonprofit 
shop in Mount Airy. The shop sells pre-loved clothing, furniture, and home decor to raise funds 
for hospice care for patients and their families who lack adequate insurance to cover the cost of 
their care. 
 
The Humble Hare employs one store manager and a part-time employee but relies heavily upon 
volunteers for its daily operations. Volunteers do not need retail experience, although a passion 
for fashionable clothing and quality home furnishings is a plus for volunteers who price, sort, 
and display store merchandise. Additionally, volunteers with the ability to lift furniture are 
needed to help load and unload the store’s delivery truck. 

“Our shop volunteers are a fun and friendly team, who graciously donate time out of their week 
to make a difference for those in need of end-of-life care, grief counseling, and other hospice-
related services. The atmosphere of the new store is cheerful and relaxed which makes it a 
pleasant place to volunteer and shop,” says Sara Tavery, Vice President of Philanthropy at 
Mountain Valley.  

As an added incentive to encourage volunteer support, all Mountain Valley volunteers receive a 
store discount. 

Conveniently located by Subway, China 1, and Goin’ Postal in the shopping center at 705 West 
Pine Street, Mount Airy, The Humble Hare is open Tuesday – Saturday, 10 AM – 5 PM.  Item 
donations are accepted by appointment, Tuesday – Thursday. 

To learn more about volunteering at The Humble Hare in Mount Airy, stop by the store or 
contact Jan Matthews at 336-583-2893 or jmatthews@mtnvalleyhospice.org. 

### 

 

mailto:jmatthews@mtnvalleyhospice.org


 
 
About Mountain Valley Hospice & Palliative Care 

Mountain Valley Hospice & Palliative Care provides compassionate hospice and palliative care needs with a team 
of healthcare professionals and specially trained volunteers across 18 counties in North Carolina and 
Virginia. Mountain Valley also owns and operates two hospice inpatient facilities: The Joan & Howard Woltz 
Hospice Home in Dobson, NC, and the SECU Hospice Care Center in Yadkinville, NC.  For more information, call 1-
888-789-2922 or visit our website at mtnvalleyhospice.org. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 


